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La Calerita Construction, LLC 

Las Cruces, NM

La Calerita and the NMDOT invite you to attend and 
participate in our virtual public meeting for the 
I-25 University Avenue Project. We’ll review what is 
planned for July, recap recent construction activities 
and talk about anticipated traffic impacts. You will 
also be able to ask questions during the livestream 
through our project Facebook page or the Las Cruces 
Channel’s Facebook page.

We appreciate your patience during construction and want to hear from you! Please submit your 
questions, comments or suggestions anytime through our project website, www.i25-university.com, 
and follow us on Facebook or Twitter. You can also sign up for free construction updates on our 
website.

Make plans to attend our virtual public meeting  on July 1, 2021,  
or watch it the following week on CLC-TV.

www.i25-university.com
https://www.facebook.com/I25University/

@I25University

In cooperation with:

NMRoads.com Travel Information

YOU’RE INVITED TO ATTEND OUR VIRTUAL

PUBLIC MEETING
Thursday, JULY 1, 2021  •  6 p.m.

Thank You!

Streaming Live on the Las Cruces Channel’s 
Facebook Page and On Our Project Facebook Page

The public meeting will also be broadcast on The City of Las Cruces CLC-TV, 
Comcast Channel 20, at 6 p.m. on Tuesday, July 6, and Thursday, July 8.


